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July 10, 2022

Client update: “Battle against the bots“-
government proposes new social media
transparency law

Client Updates

Partner Assaf Harel together with associate Avital Haitovich review in this client update a memorandum

of law, which, if enacted, would regulate the use of automated social media accounts, popularly known as

“bots”. The Memorandum is designed to create greater transparency and to limit the use of bots for

aecting public opinion.
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